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COSATU PROTEST ACTION:

07 OCTOBER 2022
Dear Valued Joblaw Member,

COSATU has expressed that they will be embarking on nationwide protest action on
the 7th of October 2022 – this coming Friday. Their motivation behind the strike is to

mark the world day for ‘Decent Work’.

NEDLAC have approved the strike and therefore it will be protected. Employers may
not discipline employees who chose to participate in the protest for absenteeism –

instead the principle of ‘no-work-no-pay’ will strictly apply.

We advise that should you need assistance in this regard to reach out to your nearest
Joblaw Branch or alternatively contact Head Office on 021 919 6418.

For more information contact 021 919 6418 OR erin@joblaw.co.za

For more interesting and up-to-date articles, please connect with us on social media!

Instagram: @joblaw_

Facebook and LinkedIn: Joblaw (Pty) Ltd

#SouthAfricanLaw #JobLaw #Law #Lawyer #LawFirm #LabourLaw #CivilLaw #ContactLaw
#Employer #Employee
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